

NEWSLETTER



So proud of you

We are feeling very proud of Anarah in Year 4. She has demonstrated our school value of 'Kindness' by spending part of Christmas Day serving food to families in need. Her kindness has also been recognised in the local newspaper with her photograph published within the article. Well done Anarah!



expressandstar.com
Wolverhampton cafe opens on Christmas Day to serve food for needy

Our East Park 8

The East Park 8 are very important to us here at East Park and this term we begin a journey of learning more about each of our values. This half term we are focusing on our green star—Collaboration.

During this term, children will be joining in with assemblies about Collaboration and Miss Parkes has been nominated as our 'Collaboration champion' throughout school.

The star awarded in assembly each week this term will be for Collaboration and to end the term we will be hosting a special day to celebrate 'Collaboration' on Friday 17th February and we ask that children come in to school on this day wearing green ready for a day of whole school collaboration.



Music lessons reminder

Many children across school have the wonderful opportunity of learning to play an instrument at East Park.

Can we please remind parents and children to:

- Bring their instrument in to school on the day of their lesson
- Practise at home 3 times a week

Both of these are essential in order to make progress.

If regular practise is not taking place or instruments are not brought in to school, the lesson space may be offered to another child as we currently have a long waiting list for lessons.



Dates for the Spring term

Our term at East Park is always a busy one—please save the date for the following school events.

Year 6 SATs information session for parents:

Tuesday 24th January at 2.30pm

Edgmond Hall Residential for Year 4:

Wednesday 25th January—Friday 27th January



Reception phonics workshops: Tuesday 31st January (Reception 1) Wednesday 1st February (Reception 2) and Thursday 2nd February (Reception 3) - all at 9:00 a.m.

Year 5 Young Voices performance in school: Thursday 2nd February at 4pm

Children's Mental Health Week—Monday 6th February to Friday 10th February

Parents evening (Reception—Year 6): Thursday 16th February 3.30pm—6.30pm

SEND coffee morning: Friday 17th February at 9:00 a.m.

Collaboration day—all children to wear green: Friday 17th February all day

End of term—Friday 17th February at 3.10pm

Start of Spring 2—Tuesday 28th February for children

Year 1 phonics workshops: Dates to be confirmed

Spring term Parent group—Thursday 9th March at either 9am or 4pm (discussion topic to be confirmed)

Year 3 Easter service in Church - Thursday 30th March at 10am

End of term—Friday 31st March at 2pm

More information about each event will follow nearer to each date. Any additional dates across the term will be shared with families as soon as possible.